Kindergarten
News

e Our Easter party is scheduled for this
Thursday, April 6". The party is planned
and parents have been contacted for
sending items. | do ask that all students
bring twelve plastic eggs filled with wrapped
candy for our class egg hunt. Also, they will
need a basket to collect their eggs. Please
send the eggs and baskets to school by
Wednesday, April 5.

e There is no school this Friday. It is a comp
day for Parent/Teacher Conferences.

e The Kindergarten Round Up is scheduled
for Friday, April 14", There will be a guest
teacher in my class for the afternoon.

e All summer school forms that came out at
conference time need to be filled out and
turned in this week, so plans can be made
for staffing.



e \We need everyone to bring one more snack
for this year. You may send them at any
time.

e [In math, we are working hard on numbers
0-100. We are practicing on recognizing,
writing, and counting. Next, we will get
busy learning about 2-D shapes. We
should be able to name, describe, draw,
and create all five shapes taught (circle,
square, triangle, rectangle, and hexagon).
Then, our next chapter will be 3-D shapes.

e Some of the reading skills we are working
on, are reading three to five letter words
along with nonsense words. Also,
reviewing all 40 pre-primer sight words and
learning the primer list, reading
comprehension with more retelling, and
rhyming (recognize and produce). The
class is very busy reading lots of leveled
books for reading practice and to help with
fluency.

e Grammar has been a focus as we do
sentence building and writing activities.



e This month we are working on spring
weather for part of our science and reading
assighments. We have already done
several class experiments.

e \We want to finish the year strong and be
ready for first grade. Our class will continue
to work hard on all old/new skills, and extra
hard on any skills that were marked (N) for
needs improvement on our grade cards. * |
want to say that | am very proud of this
class for their hard-working attitudes and
putting extra effort into their learning. | will
definitely miss working with them next year.

Have a wonderful
weekl!!!



